
Vahterus is proud to share that our founder, CEO, and owner Mauri Kontu has been appointed as a Member of the 

Finnish Parliament. He will assume his new position in Centre Party Parliamentary Group in September 2025, following 

the resignation of Annika Saarikko.

 

We have only recently received this news and have begun internal discussions to assess the implications for the 

company and our leadership structure.

 

As a family business, Vahterus has always been rooted in long-term thinking and commitment. We remain dedicated 

to our mission, our customers, and our employees. We will share further updates once our internal transition planning 

is complete. 

More information:

Mauri Kontu, CEO 

mauri.kontu@vahterus.com, tel. +358 44 742 7010
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